
SCCBA RECOGNIZES HOGE FENTON
SHAREHOLDER JENN PROTAS WITH
THE 2018 DIVERSITY AWARD

Hoge Fenton is proud to announce that Shareholder Jenn Protas has been awarded the 2018
Diversity Award by the Santa Clara County Bar Association.

The Diversity Award is given to those who demonstrate a commitment to advancing inclusion and
diversity in the legal profession.  Jenn’s longstanding dedication to inclusion and diversity has been
demonstrated by her track record of mentorship, involvement with the SCCBA, and her role as a
Board Member of the National LGBT Bar Association.

The award will be presented at the SCCBA Annual Judges' Night Dinner, which is held to honor
judges serving in Santa Clara County.

For more details, click here.
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https://sccba.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?alias=JudgesNight10102018

